
 
 
5/8/2020 
 
 
COVID 19 – Stage 4 Restrictions 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Following the release of the Victorian Government’s Stage 4 restrictions I can confirm that 
Geordi Stainless will remain open and operate as a permitted business to provide essential 
products to the Food, Dairy, Beverage and Pharmaceutical industries. 
 
To ensure the health and safety of our customers and employees a stringent COVID 19 safety 
plan has been implemented.  The safety plan is paramount to the wellbeing of Geordi Stainless 
and the community. 
 
Your continued support is very much appreciated, our thoughts are with you, your colleagues 
and your families during these challenging times. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Stephen James 
Manager 
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      GEORDI STAINLESS  
ABN: 85 248 861 987

131 Herald St, Cheltenham, Victoria 3192
Telephone: (03) 9553 2000     Fax: (03) 9553 3888 

STAINLESS IS OUR BUSINESS
Web: www.geordi.com.au      Email: sales@geordi.com.au 

  


